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SUPERVISOR DEMOTED AFTER USING AMTRAK-LEASED
VEHICLE FOR PERSONAL USE
Activity Date: December 18, 2023
Date Posted: January 9, 2024
Case Number: 24-0006-1
Web Summary: O1G-WS-2024-311

An Amtrak supervisor based in Philadelphia violated company policies by using his
company-leased vehicle and, occasionally, his company fuel card to travel to his
vacation home at least thirteen times over a nine-month period. The employee admitted
to these actions during his interview with our agents. He was removed from his
supervisory position on December 18, 2023.
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